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Dear Dr. Hargreaves,

Thank you for facilitating the transfer of our manuscript to GMD and for helping us in
making it compliant with GMD rules. Please find attached a response to your comment.
Please note that the ice-sheet data has now also been submitted to Research Data
Australia. The data will be published and a DOI given on June 21st. We will thus add
the doi to the Data availability section at that time.

Best regards, Laurie Menviel
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Please also note the supplement to this comment:
https://www.geosci-model-dev-discuss.net/gmd-2019-41/gmd-2019-41-AC2-
supplement.pdf
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